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To,
The Principal of all Colleges of Sindhudurg District having NSS Unit/s...

Respected Sir / Madam,

As you are aware that, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Professor Suhas Pednekar, has directed
to NSS Units of Sindhudurg District Colleges to be focus on water Conservation. We have already
conducted many activities on water conservation.

The Hon’ble Vice Chancellor would like to take review of the activities conducted and
plan for further activities. The to take review and plan the activities focused on water
conservation in Sindhudurg District meeting of NSS Programme Officers is scheduled on 12"
January 2019 at Vijayalaxmi Dalvi College, Talere at 10.00 am. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
Professor Suhas Pednekar will graced the occasion and guide all on the need of water
conservation and management in Sindhudurg District.

You are requested to depute the NSS Programme Officers of your College along with
one NSS Volunteer/ leader to attend the meeting at Vijayalaxmi Dalvi College, Talere on 12"
January 2019 at 10.00 am sharp with the report of the water conservation activities of your
college.

With regards,
Yours sincerely,

A

Prof. B.S.Bidve
NSS Programme Co-ordinator.
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Copy to NSS District Co-ordinator, Sindhudurg District for information necessary action



